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  World Summit 2022 to Examine Ways to Bring Peace to the 
Korean Peninsula 

 
 
UPF International—The Universal Peace 
Federation and the Royal Government of 
Cambodia are pleased to announce the 
upcoming World Summit 
2022.  
 

  

  

  

  Middle East Webinar Probes the Power of Music 
 
 
Europe and the Middle East—Building 
Middle East peace through arts and culture 
was the focus of a UPF 
webinar. 
 

  

  

  

  United Nations Calls for "Culture of Peace" through Sports 
 
 
New York—Secretary-General António 
Guterres urged the world to “build a culture of 
peace” through a resolution of the UN General 
Assembly on the power of 
sport. 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  UNAOC Symposium on the Role of Religion and Faith-based 
Organizations in International Affairs 

 
 
The UN Alliance of Civilizations (UNAOC) 
hosted a symposium on the Role of Religion 
and Faith-based Organizations in 
International Affairs. UPF has a Memorandum 
of Understanding with UNAOC to promote 
intercultural dialogue, peace 
and security. 

 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 1: UPF-Africa-Think Tank 2022 Forum 

FEB 1: UPF-Japan-Think Tank 2022 Forum 

FEB 1: UPF-EUME -Think Tank 2022 Global Forum 

FEB 1: UPF-USA-Think Tank 2022 Global Forum 

FEB 1: UPF-Asia-Pacific-Think Tank 2022 Forum 

FEB 1: The Washington Times Foundation - "All Quiet on the Northern Front?" 

FEB 2: UPF-Latin America-Think Tank 2022 Forum 

FEB 25: Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations - Freedom of Thought and 

Belief 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


